
in solidarity with the
FILIPINO-CANADIAN COMMUNITY

invites everyone to a special  
Eucharistic Celebration

in observance of Filipino Heritage Month
and to conclude 500 Years of Christianity in the Philippines

Friday, June 17, 2022 at 6PM
Saint Joseph’s Oratory (Basilica)

3800 Queen Mary Road, Montréal (Quebec) Canada, H3V 1H6

For info: Tel.: 514-733-8211 extension 2401 or e-mail: tgomes@osj.qc.ca 

THE ORATORY OF

SAINT JOSEPH
 (MOUNT ROYAL)


